
 
 

  

 

address: 
An tÚdarás Rialála Limistéir Mhuirí / Maritime Area Regulatory Authority 
2ú hUrlár, Teach Menapia, Páirc Ghnó Dhraighní Draighneach Loch 
Garman, Y35RF29. 
2nd Floor, Menapia House, Drinagh Business Park, Drinagh, Wexford, 
Y35RF29. 

email: 
licence@mara.gov.ie 
  
 

website: 

www.maritimeregulator.ie 

 
 

Gas Networks Ireland, 
Gasworks Road, 
Cork, 
T12 RX96 
 
(electronic copy) 
 
 Date : 22/11/2024      Reference : MUL240035         
 
Request for additional information in accordance with section 117(3) of the Maritime Area 
Planning Act 2021 in respect of licence application reference number MUL240035 
 
Dear , 
 
I refer to the above licence application received by the Maritime Area Regulatory Authority 
(MARA) on 06/09/2024.  MARA considers that it requires the additional information as 
set out below in order to determine the licence application. 
 

 Could you please provide more information on the deployment of the static 
acoustic monitoring (SAM) and the acoustic doppler profiler (ADCP).   The 
application states a maximum of 1 ADCP and 2 SAM devices will be deployed but 
is unclear if these will be redeployed in the same location following recovery for 
maintenance or if they will be moved to a new location.   Furthermore, could you 
please provide indicative locations for the deployments? 

 
The requested information should be submitted to MARA within 4 weeks of the date of 
this notice, in order for MARA to assess the licence application.  
 
Please direct any queries to licence@mara.gov.ie. 
 
 
Your faithfully, 
 
Licensing Team 
MARA 
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